
 
 
 
9 TENDERS - LONGHAUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL AND CRAIGIE HIGH SCHOOL (AN60-

2004) 
 
Reference is made to Article IV of the minute of the meeting of the Education Committee held on 
19th January, 2004 which authorised officers to accept the most advantageous tenders submitted for 
fencing work at Longhaugh Primary School and Craigie High School provided the tenders were within 
the available budgets of £15,000 and £37,000 respectively. 
 
The lowest tender for each school was submitted by Dundee Contract Services and as their tenders 
were within the available budgets they have been appointed to carry out the works. 
 
The Committee is asked to note accordingly. 
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